Sent to: Helen Carr; Gloria Gideon; Jennifer Ounjian-Auque; Mariles Magalong; McKinley Williams; Barbara Allcox; John Christensen; Joyce Edwards; Barb Ross; Teresina Steffes; Bruce Carlton; Saul Jones; Judy Mays; Leverett Smith; Ron Weston; Linda Cherry; Tim Clow; Susan Lamb; Lynda Lawrence; Roseanne Packard; Chuck Spence; John Wade

September 23, 2002

Subject:  Errata to College Council Minutes from September 11, 2002

1.  CALL TO ORDER:  Correction in the spelling of Erik Suarez' name. Also listed in the Announcements section of the minutes.

6.  NEW BUSINESS:  Mariles sent out the attached e-mail on September 12th to correct her statements made during the budget report at College Council on September 11th.  


"In reviewing a memorandum received today from the State Chancellor's Office, I realized that I erred in making the announcement regarding Instructional Equipment 
(IE) allocation for this year. The budget restoration to 2000-2001 levels only referred to a restoration of the on-going funds (1M+ for our district), and not the one-time 
funds (2.7M+ for our district). To make matters worse, I spoke with John Hendrickson and he informed me that part of the district's IE funds will be used to backfill some TTIP-funded projects, since TTIP funding was substantially reduced this year. What this all means is that we will receive very little IE funds. In the next week or so, John will send us a calculation of what our IE allocation is for 2002-2003, at which time I will relay the information to you all.


I apologize for raising false hopes yesterday. " 

